Carol O’Donnell
1224 Narragansett Blvd
Cranston Rl 02905

RE: H 7225, Article 3, Section 17 SUPPORT

I am in support of this bill. We cannot have another unfunded mandate that
will become a law.

This will hurt landlords and tenants alike. Personal information does not
belongin a portal.

Pre 1978 housing should conform to lead laws. The Governor should be
commended for proposing a realist approach to comply.

Carol O’Donnell



